
If your headlamp is affected, STOP USING IT IMMEDIATELY and contact
Wicked Lights to obtain a free repair kit using any of these options:
1. Go to: https://allpredatorcalls.com/scanpro-recall/
2. Scan this QR code on the right:
3. Call toll free 1-888-826-9683 between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m.,
Mountain Time, M-F

Codes with “F” su�x NOT
a�ected and good to use.

Compartment Style Code

Compartment Markings

Safety Recall Notice

Dear Customer, 

We are contacting you because our records indicate that you may have purchased one of the following
products. In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission, we are recalling those
products to address a circuitry issue that can cause the headlamp to over heat, posing a burn hazard
to the user.

This recall involves Wicked Lights Model ScanPro iC 3-Color-In-1 Gen 1, ScanPro iC 3-Color-In-1
Gen 2, ScanPro iC Gen 1.5 (Single Color), and ScanPro iC Gen 2 (Single Color) Headlamps. The
headlamps have a metal brightness control on/off knob, black elastic headband with white accents that
say “ScanPro” and a black battery compartment with the Wicked Lights logo printed onto it along with
 “ScanPro” and “Gen 2” for Gen 2 Models. The Battery Compartment Style Code is printed on the inside
of the battery compartment. Only headlamps with style codes that do NOT have an “F” suffix are 
affected. See the images below for Battery Compartment Style Code locations. If your headlamp does 
not have a style code or you cannot locate it, please contact us.

The following models are affected:

Scan here
to get a free
repair kit
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